
Do you have a child with CdLS?

Children with Cornelia de Lange syndrome, who are between the ages of 3 to 15 years old, are 
needed for a research study at the Kennedy Krieger Institute. Parents will initially be asked to 
complete questionnaires about their children’s behavior and adaptive skills. Based on 
questionnaire results, families may be eligible to participate in the study, which entails 
completing additional questionnaires every 3 months for a period up to two years. During this 
time, we will monitor your child for changes in his/her behavior and daily functioning to better 
understand developmental and behavioral differences in children with CdLS. 

Families will receive a $10 gift card for returning the questionnaires every 3 months, and also 
have the option of attending a half-day clinic visit at the Kennedy Krieger Institute at no charge. 
Additionally, should your child experience changes in his/her behavior during the course of the 
study, we may provide referrals or offer free, brief assessment and treatment services at 
Kennedy Krieger Institute. Families of children who do not meet eligibility criteria based on 
results from the initial questionnaires will also receive a $10 gift card for their participation.

For more information, please contact: John Michael Falligant, Ph.D. at 443-923-9512

Principal Investigator:  Patricia F. Kurtz, Ph.D. 
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